
Item 2 
 

Waiving Tuition for High School Students at the North Carolina School of the Arts 
 

At the September meeting of the Board of Governors, the Board approved a resolution 

waiving tuition and fees for the fall semester for college students that had previously been 

enrolled in and had already paid tuition at colleges and universities that had been forced to close 

because of Hurricane Katrina and were subsequently accepted to a UNC campus.  The resolution 

did not include the waiver of tuition and fees for high school students in the same circumstance 

that had applied for admission to the North Carolina School of the Arts.  NCSA has accepted 

five students, all previously enrolled at the New Orleans Center for Creative Arts.  

It is recommended that tuition and fees be waived for high school students accepted at 

the North Carolina School of the Arts for the fall semester 2005 that had previously enrolled in 

arts institutions that are now closed as a result of Hurricane Katrina. 
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